
  

 

 

Today 
 

Join us in welcoming Craig and Caitlin Roth from North Clinton Church, one 

of our sister congregations in the Evana Network.  Craig is the Worship Pastor and 

Caitlin is a Nurse Practitioner in the area.  They have been leading worship together 

for over 15 years and consider it an honor to be able to lead people into the presence 

of God through music. 
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connections in the fellowship hall 
 

Nursery –  ??; Sunday School – Erika Nofziger 
 

Sound – Caleb Waidelich; Video – Mason Stuckey; Projection – Brian Rufenacht  
 

10:45am  Sunday School classes for all ages 
 

Noon – Everyone is invited to stay and enjoy the food and fellowship at a potluck 

dinner. 

A Pinewood Derby race will follow the potluck. 
 

6-7:30pm  Lent Bible Study in the south overflow area.  Preparation for today is  

1 Kings 19:1-21. 

 

 

This Week at Lockport 
 

TUESDAY 
 

 9:30am  Ladies Bible Study will be studying the book of Mark. 
 

WEDNESDAY 
 

Mennonite Women will be meeting from 8:30-12/12:30, or anytime between 

those hours. 
 

The MYF Auction will start at 6:00pm.  All are welcome to join in for food, 

fellowship and bidding. 
 

THURSDAY 
 

 6:30pm  Leadership Team meeting 
 

NEXT SUNDAY   
 

8:30-9:15am  Coffee and Connection in the fellowship hall  
  

9:30am  Pastor Matt Weaver will bring the morning message from Matthew  

16:13-20.  Other participants will be  Pete King – worship leader; Sandy  

Stuckey – scripture reader; Jen Cobb - chorister and Rose Miller – children’s  

lesson.   

Sound – Caleb Waidelich; Video – Mason Stuckey; Projection – Brian Rufenacht 
 

Nursery – Natalie Schmucker (Megan Weaver); Sunday School – Linda Stuckey 
 

6–7:30pm Lent Bible Study on 1 Kings 21:1-28, in the south overflow area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sharing Together in Community 

 
We extend birthday greetings to Marlene Stuckey who will celebrate her 77th  

birthday on Friday, April 4! 

 

Greeters for the month of April will be Lynn & Bobbie Stuckey. 

 

Mail Delivery for the month of April will be taken care of by Chris & Donna Keiser. 

 

The MYF Auction is Wednesday, April 2 starting at 6:00pm.  The money raised will 

go towards the MYF trip to ReGen Convention this summer.  There is a table set up in 

the fellowship hall for any donated items. 

 

Lent Bible Study:  The Lenten Season in the church has started.  This can be  a time of 

reflection, repentance and deepening faith as we prepare to remember and celebrate the 

death and resurrection of Jesus.  This year we will have a Sunday evening Bible study 

throughout Lent from March 9 – April 13.  We will be studying the life of Elijah in 1/2 

Kings and seeing what the Spirit has to teach us through his life and ministry.  We’ll 

meet from 6-7:30pm in the south overflow.   

 

Our Daily Bread Devotional Books for April, May & June, are available in the 

literature rack in back of the sanctuary. Please help yourself.   If you would like one on 

a regular basis, let us know in the church office and when the next ones come, it will be 

put in your mailbox.   

 

Lockport Seniors 60+ - Save the date, Wednesday, June 25, 12:15pm Toledo Mud 

Hens game.  More information will be given later. 

 
Senior Citizen Luncheon: Archbold High School is hosting the 13th Annual Senior 

Citizen Luncheon on Friday, April 25 at 11:00am in the High School Gymnasium. 

Please pass this on to any senior citizen in your life who live in the Archbold School 

District.  Lunch is free with a State of School Address, along with Band and Choir 

performances.  To make reservations, please call 419-445-5579 or email 

aoyer@archboldschools.org   Reservations begin Tuesday, April 1 and need to be 

received by Wednesday, April 16. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List 
 

Prayers of Intercession for:  
 

Elder Discernment Process  

Bobbie Stuckey, dealing with  

muscular pain 

Steve Crossgrove, recovering at  

home 
 

Those with health concerns: 

Cork Rufenacht, Art Chupp, Donna 

Kelly, Steve Waidelich, Nancy 

Nofziger, Susie Short, Vern Dahl, 

Harvey Bok, Paul Stuckey, Rollin 

Miller, Kathy Jezewski, Cooper 

Stuckey, Rod Miller,  Nancy 

Crossgrove, Sherm Hathaway, Deb 

Votaw, Dave Votaw, Bruce Yancey, 

Veria Frank, Barb Mabus, Ron 

Stockburger, Larry Langenderfer, 

Carl Short, Charlotte Beiler, 

Verlene Drohan, Alice Risser, 

Laura Nafziger, Dr. Gery Williams, 

Felicia Stuckey,  Mark Stamm, 

Isaac Grieser, Shauna Rasor, 

Tyler Mignin, Stella Campbell  

Our Church Family: 

Marlene Stuckey & Lowell Beck,  

Seniors of the week 
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The Church in Mission 
Lukas Schaffner family, 

 serving with Life Action in 

Michigan 

Isaac and Jacinda Dahl, 

serving with MCC in Juarez, 

Mexico 

JJ Safehouse  

Friendship House, Archbold  

Noah House, Pettisville  

Pray for Tim & Julie Groff, 

serving in Belize (Mission 

Minder) 

 

Global Requests 

The Russian Ukraine turmoil 

Conflict in Middle East 

Natural Disaster Cleanup around 

the country/world 

 

 

Other Requests 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance & Offerings Last Sunday 
 

                  Worship Service   121 

 

          Budget             $5,440.00  

          MDS Alvordton Project           $350.00 

          Archbold Fish        $200.00 

          MLK Kitchen for the Poor      $100.00 

          Dollar Fund             $86.00 

          Primary Sunday School           $5.11 

             

 

Coming Events 
                      

     Mar 9-Apr 13    Lent Bible Study 

      Apr 17      Maundy Thursday meal & service   

               Apr 20     Easter Sunday 

      May 4      Spring Mission Sunday 

      June 25     Lockport Senior to Mud Hens game 

 

 

Mission Minders 
 

Pray for Tim and Julie Groff as they relate to many people through Bible studies, 

visiting people who are homebound, youth groups, and discipleship.  Pray for the 

necessary funds to come in for Tim and Julie and their ministry in Belize. 

 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

09269 County Road 21N, Stryker, Ohio 43557 

www.lockportmennonite.com 

419-682-1831 

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 8a-3p 

 

Secretary Barb Crossgrove 

office.lockport@gmail.com 

 

Lockport Projection System 

projection.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Matt Weaver 

330-340-0050 

matt.lockport@gmail.com  

Pastor Gary Stuckey 

419-572-9594 

gary.lockport@gmail.com  

 

Leadership Team Members: 

Jeff Wyse 419-388-3108 

Galen Nofziger  419-572-0707 

Kayla King 419-572-0868 

Pete King 419-583-0029 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

March 30, 2025 
 

Prelude  
 

Welcome and Announcements 
 

Call to Worship 
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Offering 
 

Sharing and Prayer 
 

Stories from our Past 
 

Impromptu Choir 
 

Stories of the Present   
 

Scripture     1 Peter 2:1-10 
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Sending 
 

Doxology 
 

Worship Leader – Pastor Gary Stuckey 
Congregational Singing – Craig & Caitlin Roth 
Sharing and Prayer – Pastor Matt Weaver 
Stories from our Past – Paul Stuckey 
Stories of the Present – Kids’ God Sightings 
Impromptu Choir – Jen Cobb  

http://www.lockportmennonite.com/
mailto:office.lockport@gmail.com
mailto:projection.lockport@gmail.com
mailto:matt.lockport@gmail.com
mailto:gary.lockport@gmail.com

